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SOS IRP Registration Extension 

 
As part of Illinois’ continuing response to the ongoing state of emergency and to assist registrants 
whom are experiencing difficulties in renewing their commercial vehicle registrations, The  
Secretary of State’s Office is extending the validity period of vehicles registered under the  
International Registration Plan (IRP) with registrations expiring March 2022 until April 15, 2022.  
 
Vehicles with registrations originally expiring March 30, 2022 will be valid until April 15, 2022. 
 
SOS asks law enforcement agencies in all IRP member jurisdictions refrain from taking action 
against vehicles with Illinois apportioned license plates expiring March 2022 until the end of the  
extension period, April 15, 2022, has passed. 
 
Questions concerning the extension may be directed to Jason Copelin, Assistant Administrator 
for Commercial & Farm Truck Division at 217-785-1801 or jcopelin@ilsos.gov. 
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